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VIRGINIA BOARD OF PHARMACY 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARINGS TO PLACE CERTAIN CHEMICALS INTO 

SCHEDULE I, PROPOSED STAGE OF REGULATORY AMENDMENTS RELATED 

TO PHARMACY WORKING CONDITIONS, AND PROPOSED STAGE OF 

REGULATIONS FOR FEE INCREASES 

 

 

Tuesday, December 17, 2024 

 

 Department of Health Professions 

Perimeter Center 

9960 Mayland Drive 

Henrico, Virginia 23233 

   

CALL TO ORDER:  Public hearings on three subjects were called to order at 9:00 AM.  

     

PRESIDING: 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 

 Cheri Garvin, RPh, Chairman  

 

Shannon Dowdy, PharmD 

Kelly Hasty Kale, RPh 

Larry Kocot, JD 

Wendy Nash, PharmD 

Derek Webb, PharmD 

Ling Yuan, PharmD 

 

Michelle Hoffer, JD  

Kristopher Ratliff, DPh 

Patricia Richards-Spruill, RPh 

   

STAFF PRESENT: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Caroline Juran, RPh, Executive Director 

James Rutkowski, JD, Senior Assistant Attorney General 

Erin Barrett, JD, Director of Legislative and Regulatory Affairs, DHP 

Arne Owens, Director, DHP 

Sorayah Haden, Executive Assistant 

Ryan Logan, RPh, Deputy Executive Director 

Beth O’Halloran, RPh, Deputy Executive Director 

Ellen Shinaberry, PharmD, Deputy Executive Director 

   

QUORUM:  With 7 members present, a quorum was established. 

 

PLACING CERTAIN 

CHEMCIALS INTO 

SCHEDULE I  

 

 

 

 The Chairman indicated the first subject for which public comment may be 

received is the placement of certain chemicals into Schedule I. 
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PUBLIC COMMENT: 

 

Robyn Weimer provided public comment on behalf of the Department of 

Forensic Science indicating the proposed chemicals have been found in recent 

cases and are a risk to public safety. Ms. Weimer stated the proposed 

chemicals have no medicinal use.  

 

PROPOSED STAGE OF 

REGULATORY 

AMENDMENTS RELATED 

TO PHARMACY WORKING 

CONDITIONS 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

 

PROPOSED STAGE OF 

REGULATIONS FOR FEE 

INCREASES 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

 

 

 

 

 The Chairman indicated the second subject for which public comment may be 

received is regarding the proposed stage of regulatory amendments related to 

Pharmacy Working Conditions. 

 

 

 

No public comments were offered on this subject. 

 

The Chairman indicated the third subject for which public comment may be 

received is regarding the proposed stage of regulations for fee increases. 

 

 

No public comments were offered on this subject. 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED:  9:05 AM 

   

   

________________________________ 

Caroline Juran, RPh 

Executive Director 

 

 ___________________________ 

DATE: 

 

   
 

 

 

 


